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  E-MAIL: ANNETTEH@coj.net
May 2, 2018                       
(5:00 p.m.)                           
Notice                                            
M E M O R A N D U M 

TO:

Duval Council Tourist Development Council Members 



City Council Vice President Aaron Bowman, Board Vice Chairperson

City Council Member Lori N. Boyer, Board Member

Barbara Goodman, Board Member 
Steven Grossman, Board Member 

Kirit Patidar, Board Member 

Craig Smith, Board Member 
Dawn Southworth, Board Member

Jeffrey Truhlar, Board Member 
FROM:
Council President Anna Lopez Brosche
                          Chairman, Tourist Development Council


SUBJECT:
Duval County Tourist Development Council Quarterly Meeting 
______________________________________________________________________________
Notice is hereby given that Council President Anna Lopez Brosche, Chairman of the Duval County Tourist Development Council, will meet with the Tourist Development Council Members for the quarterly meeting scheduled for Thursday, May 17, 2018, at 1:00 p.m. The meeting will be held in City Hall at St. James Building, 117 W. Duval Street, Fourth Floor, Suite 425, Conference Room A.
Please be advised that one or more members of the Tourist Development Council Advisory Committee may be in attendance at the meeting of the TDC Special Meeting. This is not a noticed meeting of the Tourist Development Advisory Committee, but is being posted in the event that multiple members of the TDC Advisory Committee should choose to attend.
All interested parties are welcome to attend.

Please contact Annette R. Hastings, TDC Executive Director, at (904) 630-7625 if you cannot attend, or need additional information or correspondence.
ALB/arh
cc:
Council Members/Staff

Cheryl L. Brown, Director/Council Secretary


Carol Owens, Chief – Legislative Services Division


Jessica Mathews, Legislative Division Supervisor

Jeff Clements, Chief of Research


CITYC@COJ.NET
Kyle Billy, Council Auditor

             Lawsikia J. Hodges, Deputy General Counsel
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